From: Ann Preston

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Unique
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 12:09:08 AM

Ann Preston
7 Central Street
Peterborough, NH 03458

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The path of the towers and lines slashes through one of the most beautiful areas in New England. The
views are breath-taking in this unique area. How unforgivable to allow ugly lines and towers to march
through our state like invaders from the north.

Sincerely,
Ann Preston
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